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DATE OF MEETING: October 8, 2019 

 

TITLE: Approval to Distribute Bonus Monies Received Pursuant to ARS 15-249.06(C)  

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    

On September 10, 2019, the Governing Board approved the distribution of the College Credit by Examination 

Incentive Bonus (“CCEIB”) funds pursuant to Arizona Revised Statute 15-249.06.  There were two tests 

inadvertently excluded from the approval list for which Ironwood High School Physics and Astronomy Teacher 

Paul DesJarlais should have received a CCEIB bonus.  Therefore, it is recommended that the Governing Board 

approve an additional distribution in the total amount of $236.06 as a CCEIB bonus to Mr. DesJarlais under the 

same terms as those approved on September 10, 2019. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:   

It is the recommendation of Administration that the Governing Board approve a distribution of $236.06 to 

Teacher Paul DesJarlais, which is sixty percent (60%) of the CCEIB monies received by the District pursuant to 

ARS 15-249.06(C), for two additional tests with qualifying CCEIB scores for which Mr. DesJarlais is the 

associated teacher.   

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:       
 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Michelle H. Tong, J.D.                                                                                                   Date:  October 1, 2019 

Associate to the Superintendent and General Counsel 
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                                                                                                                 Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent 


